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Mullumbimby Public School 
Works notification 29 July, 2022 

School Infrastructure NSW and Public Works are managing the repair and remediation of buildings and 
grounds at Mullumbimby Public School that were damaged by flood waters in March 2022. 

Make safe works have been completed on damaged buildings and grounds.  

Site office delivery, Mullumbimby Public School 

To support the next stage of work at Mullumbimby Public School a site office and compound will be 
established in the north-west corner of the school.  

The site office will act as a central hub for the contractor, who is managing repairs to other flood impacted 
schools in the region, including Mullumbimby High School. 

The site office shed is scheduled to be delivered to the school between 9.30am-2.30pm on Friday, August 5. 

Traffic management will be in place along Morrison Avenue while the site office is being delivered. 

Next steps 

Site arrangements and a traffic management plan for the main construction works are being finalised and 
will be communicated to the Mullumbimby Public School community and neighbours shortly. 

A community information session will be held at Mullumbimby Public School on Tuesday August 16. 

Contact us 

If you have any concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business 
hours on 1300 482 651 or email schoolintrastrcture@det.nsw.edu.au. In an emergency, call triple zero (000). 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently, and we will minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. Thank you for your patience while we undertake this important work. 
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